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INVESTOR CONFERENCE CALL RESCHEDULED 
  
Due to a technical issue with the conference call centre provider, the Bapcor Limited (ASX:BAP) financial 

results investor call for the full year ended 30 June 2018 on Wednesday 22 August 2018 has been 

rescheduled. We apologise for the inconvenience. 

Investors are invited to join a conference call presentation hosted by Darryl Abotomey, CEO & Managing 

Director, and Greg Fox, CFO and Company Secretary, on Wednesday 22 August at 11.30am 

AEST.  

Participants are asked to dial in 15 minutes prior to complete the conference registration process. The 

conference call is expected to run for 45 minutes to 1 hour. 

To access the call please use the dial in details below. 
Participant passcode: 3483146 
 

Dial in numbers: 
 

Country                                                     Toll Number                             Toll Free Number 
 

AUSTRALIA 61 3 9010 7734 1800 758 196 
 

INTERNATIONAL 61 2 8211 1396  

HONG KONG 852 3001 3842 800 968 764 

NEW ZEALAND 64 9 970 4646 0800 447 834 

 
SINGAPORE 

65 6883 9208 800 120 4284 

 
UNITED KINGDOM 

44 20 7950 6551 0800 279 3590 

 
USA 

1 210 795 1143 866 297 1588 

 

The FY2018 results slide presentation is available in the “Investor Centre – Presentations” section of our 
website http://www.bapcor.com.au. 
 

For further information, please contact; 

Greg Fox 
CFO & Company Secretary  
+61 3 9914 5555 
companysecretary@bapcor.com.au 

http://www.bapcor.com.au/
mailto:companysecretary@bapcor.com.au

